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CODING CAMP RETURNS IN OCTOBER SCHOOL HOLIDAYS!
Code Camp returns for October School Holidays!

Code Camp are thrilled to return to Thomas Hassall during the October School Holidays to teach
your child how to code or help them continue on their coding journey, so they can build their very
own iPhone or Android apps!

We will be offering Spark, Ignite and Blast AR (Brand New!) for students in Grades 2-6.

Bookings are now open via this link: www.codecamp.com.au/THAC

We look forward to helping your child become a coding superstar!

Click below for the more information 
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